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Brennan, Charlotte 

From: Antony Needham <t.needham@derehamtowncouncil.org> 
Sent: 13 May 2018 09:45 
To: Programme Officer 
Subject: Matter 12 - Environment 
Attachments: Green infrastructure story.pdf; Breckland Local Plan Dereham Green 

Infrastructure.docx 

Dear Charlotte, 

At the hearing, I may refer to the value of the Dereham GI study and action plan and how the Town Council has been 
actively using this document. It is therefore reasonable for the LPA to have reference to this information before the 
hearing. 

The attached forms part of the supporting text for Dereham’s Neighbourhood plan hence the title. 

Yours sincerely 

Tony Needham 
Dereham Town Council 
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